
Hi! This is my fifth year 
teaching and I have had the 
pleasure of being at PVA since 
its opening year in 2018. I 
graduated from the University 
of North Florida. I have a 
wonderful husband, a dog 
named Charlie, and a cat 
named Sadie!

My Advice for Second 
Graders:
• Be Kind
• Stay Positive 
• Persevere
• Make Unforgettable 

Memories!


